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Cornell University
ATTN: Professor Boris W. Batterman c.

Director i*

i School of Applied and Engineering Physics
{ Ithaca, New York 14850
.

Gentlemen:'

O Subsect: Combinea inspection 50-97/78-02; 50-,57/78-02; 70-2iif78-Oi

This refers to your letter dated October 30, 1978, in response to our
letter dated October 4,1978..

i Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a
subsequent inspection of your licensed program.:

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice,"

Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter
and the referenced letter will be placed in the Public Docu;nent Room.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
,y.. .

.,

J
% '

Safeguards)lar in, Chief
alter G

Branch

cc: Dr. D. D. Clark, Director, Ward Laboratory of Nuclear Engineering
H. Aderhold, Reactor Supervisor
C. Gehring, University Health Physicist
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